
 

May 19, 2020 

Mr. Brandon Alderete  
Director of Political Affairs  
Texas REALTORS®  
 

Dear Mr. Alderete,  

The Galveston Regional Chamber of Commerce, through action taken through its Advocacy & Legislative 

Affairs Committee meeting, formally recommends Robert Zahn for the appointment of Region 10 

Representative to the Texas Realtors Political Involvement Committee (PIC).    

Mr. Zahn has been a longstanding engaged member of the Galveston Association of Realtors.  He has 

served in numerous role and capacities within the organization including President of the Association 

and Chairman of the MLS Executive Committee.  He currently serves as the Immediate-Past President on 

their leadership team, and as the association’s delegate to the Galveston Regional Chamber of 

Commerce’s Advocacy & Legislative Affairs Committee.   

Mr. Zahn has served on numerous City of Galveston committees, task forces, and commissions, and 

remains an active and vocal member of our community, representing the REALTOR® brand with great 

aplomb.   

We believe that Mr. Zahn would be an excellent addition to the Political Involvement Committee and 

thank you for considering our recommendation.   

 

Sincerely, 

    

Gina M. Spagnola     Theresa Elliott 
President & CEO     Chair, Advocacy Committee 
Galveston Regional Chamber of Commerce  Galveston Regional Chamber of Commerce 


